
From: Ann Bishop
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Total disagreement to removing ID requirement for voting in the state and local government elections
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 11:52:46 PM

To whom it may concern,
I am  totally against removing the requirement for voters to provide ID before voting in
state and local elections. Providing ID is routinely  required in numerous situations.  It is
a legitimate and acceptable  requirement. Voting in an election is a very important  duty
and right and I was overjoyed in the last state election for us all to have to provide  ID. It
was no hardship to do so.
Please do not remove the need for all registered voters to have to provide ID.
Your sincerely,
Ann Bishop

Taigum  4018.
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